
SPECIAL PRIMARY ELECTION NOTICE 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that, in accordance with O.C.G.A. §46-2-1 et. sq., a Special 
Primary Runoff shall be held in Irwin County for the purpose of nominating candidates 
for the Democratic party for the office of Public Service Commission District 3 for the 
ensuing Special General Election to be held on November 4th, 2025. 
 
The Special Primary Runoff shall be held on July 15th, 2025. Polls will be open from 
7a.m. until 7p.m. on that day, and registered voters shall cast their ballots on that day in 
their regularly assigned polling place. 
 
Advance Voting will be held at the Irwin County Elections Office at 225 E 4th St, Ocilla, 
GA 31774, from 8a.m. until 5p.m. on these days:  
 
Monday July 7th – Friday July 11th, 2025 
 
Absentee by Mail ballots may be applied for now through July 7th, 2025, and absentee 
ballots may be returned to our office at 225 E 4th St, Ocilla, GA 31774 where a ballot 
drop box is available during the days and times of Advance Voting. Our staff are also 
available to accept returned ballots during the Advance Voting period, as well as during 
regular office hours of 8a.m. until 5p.m. Monday through Friday until Monday, June 14th, 
2025 at 5p.m. The final opportunity to return Absentee by Mail ballots is from 7a.m. until 
7p.m. on Tuesday, July 15th, 2025 when polls close. 
 
To update your voter registration information or to see your assigned polling place or 
sample ballot, please contact our office at the address above, by phone at (229)468-0081 
or go to the GA Secretary of State’s My Voter Page website at mvp.sos.ga.gov. 
 
 

This 20th day of June 2025. 
 

 
Ethan Compton 

Irwin County Elections Supervisor 


